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                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Chairman and Board Members 

 

From:   Board Member Mariam Dehghani Yanes 

 

Subject: Infinity-edge pools in waterfront properties  

 

Date: March 3, 2020 

 

 

I would like to propose consideration by the Board of the following item for transmittal to the Council as a 

recommendation for their discussion: 

 

An amendment to the LDC to allow infinity-edge pool basins to encroach beyond the tie-line on 

waterfront properties.   
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